
Payette National Forest, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you 

move forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

 

Midas Gold has made it clear reclamation efforts will start alongside operations. They have worked 

to find safe access routes to the site that keeps vehicles away from our precious waterways. Plus, 

the company is trying to minimize their impact on the environment by keeping facilities within the 

existing footprint of historic mining operations. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold’s carefully thought 

out plan as outlined under alternative two. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Brandon Adams 


